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Re: DG 17-023 -Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.

Change in Tariff for Excess Flow Valves
Assented to Motion to Continue Hearing

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Commission Staff, I enclose for filing in the above-referenced docket, an
original and six copies of an Assented to Motion to Continue Hearing. The request seeks a
continuance of the May 26, 2017 hearing scheduled in this matter for the reasons outlined in the

body of the motion.

CC:

Service List (electronically)

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

n S. Clifford
Staff Attorney



